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Comments for Public Posting: As a resident of Bel Air, I strongly believe that Senderos Canyon
should be preserved as pristine open space for LA’s wildlife.
Anything the City of Los Angeles can do to prevent this
invaluable natural resource from development would be a victory
for the local ecosystem and for the city’s environmental health at
large. LA desperately needs every last acre of its dwindling wild
areas. What it does not need is any further incursion of any type
into its unspoiled habitats.



